FILED 8/28/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 05661-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Re: Consideration of the tax impacts associated DOCKET NO. 20180052-GU
with Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 for Florida
Public Utilities Company — Indiantown Division. FILED: August 28, 2018

NOTICE OF SERVICE

Pursuant to Section 350.0611, Florida Statutes, the Citizens of the State of Florida, by and
through the Office of Public Counsel (“*OPC”), serve this notice that they have served their Fifth
Request to Produce Documents (No. 11) to Florida Public Utilities Company — Indiantown
Division, Beth Keating, Gunster Law Firm, 215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601, Tallahassee, FL

32301-1839 on this 28" day of August, 2018.

J.R. Kelly
Public Counsel

/s/Virginia Ponder
Virginia Ponder
Associate Public Counsel

Office of Public Counsel

c/o The Florida Legislature

111 West Madison Street, Room 812
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400

(850) 488-9330

Attorneys for the Citizens
of the State of Florida



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

| HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Citizens’ Notice of

Service has been furnished by electronic mail on this 28" day of August, 2018, to the following:

Charles Murphy Beth Keating

Margo Duval Gregory M. Munson Gunster Law Firm
Rachael Dziechciarz 215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601
Florida Public Service Commission Tallahassee FL 32301-1839

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. bkeating@gunter.com

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 gmunson@agunster.com

cmurphy@psc.state.fl.us
mduval@psc.state.fl.us
RDziechc@psc.state.fl.us

Mr. Mike Cassel

Florida Public Utilities Company - Fort
Meade Division

1750 S.W. 14th Street, Suite 200
Fernandina Beach FL 32034
mcassel@fpuc.com

/s/Virginia Ponder

Virginia Ponder
Associate Public Counsel
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